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RELEASE IN PART B6 

From: 	 Neera Tanden < 

Sent: 	 Monday, February 27, 2012 9:38 PM 

To: 

Subject: 	 party 

Hillary, 

I hope you are well these days. Given all that you are juggling in the world, I hate to bother you, but I wanted to let you 

know that Zeke Emanuel is hosting a party to celebrate my becoming President of CAP. It is Friday, March 23rd at 8pm, 

at Zeke's house, 

I know that given all your time commitments it would be difficult for you to come. But since you are responsible for my 

first job at CAP, I wanted to invite you, and of course, I would be thrilled if you could make it. 

I hope to see you soon regardless, 

Neera 
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